

FIENS would like to announce the newest Clack Family awardees, Jalilarah Nassozi and Célèlebre Mualaba. As 2024 Clack Family awardees, they will receive funds to continue their neurosurgical education in their home countries.

You can read the full story about these inspiring young surgeons on the FIENS website here.

We look forward to sharing updates on the progress of these ambitious neurosurgeons who will save and improve the lives of many in Uganda and the Democratic Republic of Congo and inspire other practitioners to pursue neurosurgical education pathways.

Thank you for your ongoing support of FIENS.

Sincerely,

Our Contact Information

FOUNDATION FOR INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION IN NEUROLOGICAL SURGERY

NEUROLOGICAL SURGERY 600 HIGHLAND AVE

Madison, WI 53792 (504) 349-6985

https://fiens.org

To support future aspiring young neurosurgeons, please consider a donation to FIENS Fellowships.

DONATE TODAY!







